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Nicola Gunn

From: Planning
Subject: FW: Application 3/2022/0829 - Mount Pleasant, Ribchester Road, Hothersall

 
 

From: Hothersall Parish Council <hothersallpc@gmail.com>  
Sent: 07 October 2022 17:31 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application 3/2022/0829 - Mount Pleasant, Ribchester Road, Hothersall 
 

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

FAO - Stephen Kilmartin  
 
Dear Mr Kilmartin 
 
I write to let you know that I did not receive any objections from the Councillors of Hothersall in respect of the 
above application. 
 
 
Kindest regards  
Deb Groves 
 
Deborah S Groves 
MA LLB Chartered MCIPD 
Parish Clerk 
Hothersall Parish Council 
 
email hothersallpc@gmail.com 
 
website www.e-voice.org.uk/hothersall 
 


